
Request for Silent STA 
for KVBA-LD 

May 24, 2024 

 

On May 23rd, 2024, the local site manager for KVBA-LD and K14QG-D went up to the tower site to 
inspect the stations.  He discovered that the transmission line for KVBA-LD was damaged.  
Therefore, we are working on a plan to get the station fully operational again and need to file for 
authority to take the station silent. 


